

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM:

M. J. Brodie, President Brocke

DATE:

February 4, 2010

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 10-0443

Urban Renewal – Penn North Transit Station - Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has reviewed Council Bill 10-0443 for the purpose of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for the Penn-North Transit Station Urban Renewal Area. This bill has received strong support from the merchant's associations and economic development organizations in the area, which include the Pennsylvania Avenue Redevelopment Collaborative (PARC), the Penn North Druid Heights Merchant's Assn., and the Pennsylvania Avenue Main Streets. BDC has reviewed the proposed bill and has no objections to the amendment. BDC respectfully requests that this bill be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cc: Andrew Frank Angela Gibson

sandra.gladden/ccbill10/10-0443

